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  Nuclear Oncology Duccio Volterrani,Paola A.
Erba,H. William Strauss,Giuliano Mariani,Steven M.
Larson,2022-10-04 This book discusses the role of
nuclear medicine in the diagnosis, staging, and
treatment of patients with specific cancers. It
presents the incidence, pathophysiologic and
clinical aspects of the disease, the use of
nuclear imaging in diagnosis, staging
requirements, management of specific tumors, and
surveillance after primary treatment of cancers.
It addresses the various diagnostic/therapeutic
options that are currently available or are most
likely to become available in the near future
according to a prioritized approach, thereby
keeping to a minimum the number of diagnostic
imaging procedures the patient is expected to
undergo. Topics include basic science, clinical
applications, radionuclide therapy, radioguided
surgery, heart disease in the cancer patient, and
adverse effects of cancer therapy. Each clinical
chapter discusses the radionuclide procedures
within an integrated framework, thereby
identifying the information required for effective
treatment of specific tumors. The book concludes
with a series of updated cases that define and
expand the didactic material in the clinical
application chapters. Thoroughly updated and
revised, the third edition incorporates new
clinical evidence validating the use of
radionuclides for diagnosis and therapy in
oncology, new radiotracers, and the growing
integration of imaging modalities into different
types of hybrid imaging. With contributions from a
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group of internationally distinguished
practitioners, Nuclear Oncology: From
Pathophysiology to Clinical Applications, Third
Edition, is a valuable reference for nuclear
medicine physicians, radiologists, medical and
surgical oncologists, and other clinicians
involved in the care and management of cancer
patients.
  Earth System Evolution and Early Life A.T.
Brasier,D. McIlroy,N. McLoughlin,2017-06-09 This
volume in memory of Professor Martin Brasier,
which has many of his unfinished works, summarizes
recent progress in some of the hottest topics in
palaeobiology including cellular preservation of
early microbial life and early evolution of
macroscopic animal life, encompassing the Ediacara
biota. The papers focus on how to decipher
evidence for early life, which requires
exceptional preservation, employment of state-of-
the-art techniques and also an understanding
gleaned from Phanerozoic lagerstätte and modern
analogues. The papers also apply Martin’s
MOFAOTYOF principle (my oldest fossils are older
than your oldest fossils), requiring an integrated
approach to understanding fossils. The adoption of
the null-hypothesis that all putative traces of
life are abiotic until proven otherwise, and the
consideration of putative fossils within their
spatial context, characterized the work of Martin
Brasier, as is well demonstrated by the papers in
this volume.
  Biomedical Index to PHS-supported Research ,1990
  Biomedical Index to PHS-supported Research:
Project number listing, investigator listing ,1989
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  Metamorphic Geology S. Ferrero,P. Lanari,P.
Goncalves,E. G. Grosch,2019-04-17 In Earth
evolution, mountain belts are the loci of crustal
growth, reworking and recycling. These crustal-
scale processes are unravelled through microscale
investigations of textures and mineral assemblages
of metamorphic rocks. Multiple episodes of
metamorphism, re-equilibration and deformation,
however, generally produce a complex and tightly
interwoven pattern of microstructures and
assemblages. Over the last two decades, the
combination of advanced computing and
technological capabilities with new concepts has
provided a vast array of novel petrological tools
and high-resolution/high-sensitivity techniques
for microanalysis and imaging. Such novel
approaches are proving fundamental to untangling
the enigma represented by metamorphism with an
unprecedented level of detail and confidence. As a
result, the first decade and a half of this
century has already seen the tumultuous
development of new research avenues in metamorphic
petrology. This book aims to provide a timely
overview of the state of the art of this field, of
newly developed petrological techniques, future
advancements and significant new case studies.
  Egyptian-Type Documents from the Mediterranean
Littoral of the Iberian Peninsula before the Roman
Conquest, Volume 1 Introductory Survey Josep Padró
i Parcerisa,2015-08-24 Preliminary material --
CHRONICLE OF PREVIOUS RESEARCH -- POSSIBLE
CONTACTS WITH EGYPT BEFORE THE FIRST MILLENNIUM --
THE EGYPTIAN, PSEUDOEGYPTIAN AND EGYPTIANIZING
MATERIAL -- INDEX -- LIST OF PLATES -- Plates I-
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XXVIII.
  Geology and Resource Potential of the Congo
Basin Maarten J. de Wit,François
Guillocheau,Michiel C. J. de Wit,2015-01-02 This
book summarizes the geomorphology, geology,
geochronology, geophysics and mineral resources of
the Congo Basin, one of the world’s most enigmatic
and poorly understood major intra-continental
sedimentary basins, and its flanking areas of
Central Africa. It provides an up to date analysis
of the large region’s origin and evolution. The
book’s nineteen chapters take the reader through
the entire basement history, as well as the
Basin’s ca. 700 million years of cover sequences.
Starting from its Archean cratons and Proterozoic
mobile belts, and proceeding through the
Phanerozoic sequences, including the most recent
Cenozoic successions, the book also explores the
present drainage systems and the subtle but
complex topography of the Congo Basin. It also
presents and evaluates new basin models and
related dynamic processes, as well as revised
correlation schemes with its Gondwana counterparts
in South America, all of which provide key
insights into its rich diamond deposits and other
mineral wealth, which are documented in the final
chapters. A specific feature of this book is its
synthesis, performed by teams of active experts,
of a vast amount of geoscientific data previously
only recorded in research reports, company
reports, survey bulletins, and scattered journal
articles and books. The sheer size of the Congo
Basin (ca.1.8 million km2, or just under half the
area of the EU) and Central Africa (some 7 million
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km2, or more than 70% of the area of the USA) will
make this a sought-after source of information and
inspiration on this unique region.
  Radioguided Surgery Ken Herrmann,Omgo
Nieweg,Stephen P. Povoski,2016-03-04 This book
offers a comprehensive overview of the state of
the art in the practice of radioguided surgery.
The opening section is devoted to the basic
physics principles for detection and imaging,
radiation detection device technology, principles
of surgical navigation, radionuclides and
radiopharmaceuticals, and radiation safety. A
series of chapters then address the clinical
application of radioguided surgery for a variety
of malignancies, including breast cancer, melanoma
and other cutaneous malignancies, gynecologic
malignancies, head and neck malignancies, thyroid
cancer, urologic malignancies, colon cancer,
gastroesophageal cancer, lung cancer, bone tumors,
parathyroid adenomas, and neuroendocrine tumors.
For each application, the recommended
methodological approaches are discussed and the
available cumulative clinical experiences of
investigators from across the globe are reviewed.
A conscious effort is made to highlight recent
developments and innovative multidisciplinary
approaches within each clinical area. Interesting
issues and novel approaches are further explored
through a collection of selected case reports at
the end of the book. The contributing authors are
all experts in their own fields, ensuring that the
book will hold wide appeal for surgeons, surgical
technologists, nuclear medicine physicians,
nuclear medicine technologists, and various
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trainees.
  Biochar Viktor J. Bruckman,Esin Apaydın
Varol,Bașak B. Uzun,Jay Liu,2016-11-24 Climate
change poses a fundamental threat to humanity, and
thus solutions for both mitigation and adaptation
strategies are becoming increasingly necessary.
Biochar can offer a range of environmental
services, such as reclamation of degraded land,
improvement of soil fertility and carbon
sequestration. However, it also raises questions,
regarding sustainable feedstock provision, biomass
pyrolysis, and soil amendment. These questions,
among various others, are addressed in this state-
of-the-art compendium. Covering a broad
geographical range, with regional assessments from
North America, Europe, the Near East, and
Southeast Asia, this interdisciplinary volume
focuses on the entire biochar supply chain, from
the availability and economics of biomass
resources, to pyrolysis, and ultimately to the
impacts on soil properties. The combination of
theory with practical examples makes this a
valuable book for researchers, policymakers, and
graduate students alike, in fields such as soil
science, sustainable development, climate change
mitigation, biomass and bioenergy, forestry, and
environmental engineering.
  Evolution of Archean Crust and Early Life
Yildirim Dilek,Harald Furnes,2013-11-26 This book
presents an integrated approach to the study of
the evolution of the Archean lithosphere,
biosphere and atmosphere, and as such it is a
unique contribution to our understanding of the
early Earth and life. The structural and
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geochemical make-up of both the oceanic and
continental crust of the Archean Earth is
documented in some case studies of various
cratons, and the implications of the Phanerozoic
plate and plume tectonic processes for the Archean
geology are discussed in several chapters in the
book. All chapters are process-oriented and data-
rich, and reflect the most recent knowledge and
information on the Archean Earth. The
interdisciplinary approach of examining the
evolution of the Archean crust, oceans, and life
that we adopt in this book sets it apart from
previous publications on Precambrian geology. The
book will be attractive to researchers in academia
and in industry, and to senior undergraduate
students, graduate students and faculty in earth
and natural sciences.
  A General Collection of the Best and Most
Interesting Voyages and Travels in All Parts of
the World John Pinkerton,1813
  A Scientific Bibliography of the Far Northern
Drakensberg Rodney Moffett,2023-04-14 This
Scientific Bibliography of the “Far Northern
Drakensberg” is a continuation by the Afromontane
Research Unit of the University of the Free State
(ARU) to document published and other similar
works on the mountains of the summer rainfall area
of South Africa. It follows “A Scientific
Bibliography of the Drakensberg, Maloti and
Adjacent Lowlands” which was published in 2020
(Moffett 2020), and which covered the area between
the North-Eastern Cape and the North-Eastern Free
State. The current work extends this northward by
including articles and publications dating back to
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1875 (E.Cohen, on the Lydenburg goldfields)
reaching as far as the Wolkberg and Woodbush near
Tzaneen in Limpopo Province. Figure 1 shows the
boundary of the area covered, and although
referred to as the Far Northern Drakensberg in
this work, it is identical to that described as
the LMEE, Limpopo, Mpumalanga & Eswatini
Escarpment by Clarke et al (2022). Although
slightly separate from the “lower” escarpment, the
mountainous Barberton and adjacent Eswatini area,
as well as the Leolo Mountains in eastern
Sekhukhuneland are also included. Details on how
the boundary in figure 1 was determined are given
in Clark et al (2022). Bibliographies on two
further ranges in the summer rainfall area, viz.
the Magaliesberg in Gauteng province and the
Soutpansberg in Limpopo province are to be the
subject of future compilations.
  Index Medicus ,2003 Vols. for 1963- include as
pt. 2 of the Jan. issue: Medical subject headings.
  Reflex Control of Posture and Movement
,2011-09-22 Reflex Control of Posture and Movement
  Digital Transformation and Internationalization
Strategies in Organizations Yildiz,
Orkun,2021-10-15 Competitive strategies and higher
education-industry collaboration policies are
playing an important role in fostering the
reputation and international rankings of higher
education institutions. The positive impact of
these policies may best be observed in economic
and social outputs of many countries such as the
USA, Singapore, South Korea, EU countries, and
Turkey. However, the number of academic
publications that specifically concentrate on the
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impact of these policies on higher education
institutions and authorities remains relatively
limited. Digital Transformation and
Internationalization Strategies in Organizations
covers a wide range of issues and topics,
including employment systems, quality management
systems, international ranking systems in higher
education, education and language policies in
higher education, and business models employed in
techno-parks. This book helps higher education
institutions manage their manpower and become
cognizant of the factors that may exert a drastic
impact on their success. It is ideal for managers,
executives, IT consultants, researchers,
practitioners, academics, professors, and
undergraduate and postgraduate students.
  Precambrian Geology Alan M. Goodwin,2016-02-06
The main goal of this book is to provide a modern
comprehensive statement on the Earth's Precambrian
crust. It uses geographic and tectonic location,
lithostratigraphy, geochronology, and petrogenesis
as a basis for considering Precambrian coastal
evolution--including the role of plate tectonics.
Detailed consideration is given to the endogenic
and exogenic processes which formed the
continental crust and also to its subsequent
secular evolution across Precambrian time**An
essential reference volume for every Precambrian
geologist.
  A Collection of Voyages and Travels, Some Now
First Printed from Original Manuscripts, Others
Now First Published in English: Voyages and
travels into Brasil and the East-Indies ,1744
  A Collection of Voyages and Travels ,1744
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  A List of Geographical Atlases in the Library of
Congress, with Bibliographical Notes Library of
Congress. Division of Maps and Charts,1920
  A Collection of Voyages and Travels, Some Now
First Printed from Original Manuscripts, Others
Now First Published in English. In Eight Volumes
,1752
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